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A Message from Miss Smithson 

 

 

Ducklings and Robins had a great time in the forest. They showed our 

school value of teamwork brilliantly when making their dens.  

Our focus on art day was printing. 

I am sure you will all join me in sending 

Miss Eddom a huge congratulations ahead of 

her wedding day tomorrow. We all hope you 

both have a wonderful day. From Monday, 

Miss Eddom will officially be Mrs Crump. 

The whole school community is sending all 

our love for your special day. 



Thank you Mrs Bromley     

We are all delighted for Mrs Bromley who 

has secured a position at  

another school. Hope Learning Trust, 

Governors and the whole school  

community would like to express their 

thanks for the hard work, dedication and  

commitment that Mrs Bromley has shown 

over the last 8 years. 

 

Our aspirations! 

 

During our PSHE lessons, we have been thinking about our goals 

and dreams. It was lovely to hear all about the aspirations of  

children in Owls class and how they plan to achieve their dreams. 

Welcome Miss Hill 

We are really pleased to introduce Miss 

Molly Hill who will become a member of 

the Skelton team in September. Miss Hill 

will teach Kingfishers class full time and 

will be visiting school to meet the children 

before the summer holidays. 



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our winning class is: 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

5th July—The NHS Big tea 

 

9th July - Big Talk ‘Growing up safe’ 

lessons 

 

11th July—DT Day 

 

12th July - Careers week 

 

16th July– School reports, parent  

questionnaire and new class information 

to parents 

 

19th July - Internal transition morning 

 

20th July - Year 6 BBQ. Y6 in  

non-uniform for the day. 

 

23rd July - Non-uniform day. Break up 

for summer 

 

26th July - Training day 

Monday 5th July 

We are taking part in the NHS 

Big Tea. Children are welcome to 

come to school in non-uniform 

with donations being collected on 

the gate. 

 

 

 

Ducklings and Robins are loving 

learning and exploring about  

under the sea! 
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